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March 29, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 978:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which prohibits electric company from including
in its rates cost of electric generation resource or energy storage resource that is capable of generating
electricity or storing electricity for not less than five years and has generating or storage capacity of 50
megawatts or more, unless electric company must acquire resource to maintain reliability of electrical
company's electrical system.
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